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As part of Year 2’s geography field work next half term 

they visited Lytham St Anne's on Wednesday for a 

beach session that focussed on identifying coastal    

features. Whilst there they carried out a survey to find 

out why people visit local coastal areas. The trip also 

developed the children’s understanding of how coastal 

towns are different from their home town of Bolton.  

They also went on a scavenger hunt later in the day, 

and then finished off the day playing on the beach. 

There were many tired people on the coach back to        

school – not least so the children; but it was both a  

worthwhile and enjoyable venture. 

"O God, faithful rewarder of souls,  
Grant that your departed servant Pope Francis,  

Whom you made successor of Peter and shepherd of your Church,  
May enjoy your presence in heaven".  
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Dinners are £12-75 per week payable on Monday in advance. One 

month’s notice will be required in writing to change to pack lunch.  

Thank you. 

Weekly attendance 

Well done to Year 2 who are this weeks         
attendance superstars with 100%  

Year 2 are our most punctual class. 

Well done everyone!! 

   

Rec  Paris 

Year 1  Rayyan 

Year 2 Ryan 

Year 3 Imogen 

Year 4 Fenet 

Year 5 Neeva 

Year 6 Sheila 

Student of 
the Earth 

Week  

 

Mon 28th April  Year 5 swimming at Bolton One 1.30-2.15pm 

Tues 29th April  Year 5 swimming at Bolton One 1.30-2.15pm

    Year 3/4 boys football at Bolton School  

    3.00-6.00pm  

    Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Wed 30th April  Year 5 swimming at Bolton One 1.30-2.15pm 

    Year 3/4 & Year 5/6 girls football at Bolton 

    School 3.00-6.00pm 

Thurs 1st May  Year 5 swimming at Bolton One 1.30-2.15pm 

    ‘Crowning of Our Lady’ Service 2.00-3.00pm 

Fri 2nd May   Year 5 swimming at Bolton One 1.30-2.15pm 

Mon 5th May   Bank Holiday 

Tues 6th May   Year 5 to Bridgewater Royal Horticultural 

    Show 9.45-2.00pm 

    Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Thurs 8th May  Football  @ Ladybridge Year 6 2.00-5.30pm 

Mon 12th May  SATs Week All week 

Thurs 15th May  Football  @ Ladybridge Year 6 3.00-5.30pm 

Mon 19th May  Year 5&6 Mastery Maths at St Bede's  

    9.00-12.00 

Tues 20th May  Year 5 Freshwater Theatre in hall 9.00-12.00 

Wed 21st May  Reception class to Blackpool Zoo 9.00am 

 

 

  

Rec  Zainab 

Year 1  Jophiel 

Year 2 Serena 

Year 3 Numair 

Year 4 Riyansh 

Year 5 Emily 

Year 6 Tiya 

Virtues to live 
by 

  
Well done to our combined Year 5&6 boys football team 

who are currently participating in a football league with 

other schools in the Bolton area. On  Thursday evening we 

played 4 games, winning 2 and losing 2, only losing both by 

a small margin. The team worked really hard and displayed 

great  determination and resilience, their dedication cannot 

be faulted.  

Well done to you all. 


